
Construction Notice - Capital Line South LRT
23 Avenue at 111 Street

Beginning on/around March 10, 2023, crews will begin work at the 23 Avenue and

111 Street intersection. EllisDon, the City’s contractor, will be excavating a portion of

the area to construct a drainage lift station, with site shafts being installed at the

Northeast and Southwest corners of the intersection. EllisDon has obtained an

overnight noise permit (BYLAW NO. 14600), which allows crews to work 24-hours per

day, if required. This work is expected to take approximately 3 months, however

ongoing construction at the intersection will continue into 2024.

What to expect:

● Crews will be excavating areas at the 23 Avenue and 111 Street intersection to

construct a drainage lift station.

● Site shafts will be constructed at the Northeast and Southwest corners of the

intersection.

● An overnight noise permit has been granted allowing crews to work 24-hours

per day, if required.

● The work is expected to last approximately 3 months.

● Access to ETS bus stops near this intersection will be maintained.

● Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the public.
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